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~SBA'.
Vol. I. No.5 LOYOLA LAW SCHOOL September 15, 1986

LOYOLA MARYMOUNT UNIVERSITY • LOS ANGELES. CALIFORNIA

CAlENDAR OF W~EKL Y EVENT:S'

Scheduled Events for the Week of September 15th

Day Event Time Room

• ~Onday
Tuesday

None

Dean Cooney-HvAC Maeting
PAD-General Meeting
Mr. Natali-Crim. Justice Class
Placement-OC~ Luncheon
St. Thomas More-Introduction

Reception

10:00 -
12:00 -
12:15 -
12:30 -
4:00 -

Wednesday Plac.ement-OCI Luncheon
Female Faculty-Welcome for

Female Students
12:30 -
5:00 -

Thursday Mr. Coskran-Property Class
Mr. Natali-Crim. Justice Class
Placement-OCI Luncheon
Mr. Wolfson-ECN Class
Evening SBA Officers Meeting
Placement-McKittrick, Jackson

DeMarco & Peckenpaugh Reception

8:20 -
12:15
12:30 -
1:00
5:00 -
5:30 -

Friday Placement-OCI Luncheorr 12:30 -
Saturday National Lawyers Guild/NCARL-

Grand Ju~y Investigation
9:00 -

• Sunday None

Monday Mr'.,Collingsworth-ECN Class 10:00 - 1:00 Room 2

12:00
1:00
2:00
2:30
6:00

2:30
6:00

9:40a
2:00
2:30
3:00
6:00
7:00

2:30

5:00

DCR
Room 2
t'1H
FCR
Fac.Lounge

FCR
Stu. Lounge

SH
MH
FCR
Rooms 4, 5
Room 4
Fac.Lounge

FCR

Me

• DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF ITEMS FOR THE- SBA BULLETIN HAS
BEEN MOVED TO NOON EACH WEDNESDAY. ALL ITEMS MUST BE
TURNED IN TO RHONDA TARTAGLIO IN ROOM 226 OF THE BURNS
BUILDING FOR EDITING AND WORD PROCESSING BY COMMUNICATIONS.
ALL SUBMISSIONS MUST INCLUDE FULL NAME AND TELEPHONE NUMBER
OF PERSON 51JBMITTING THE ITEM PLEASE CALL FRAN PULLARA AT
EXT. 1043IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS.
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TUITION PAYMENTS - ALL 2ND, 3RD &. 4TH YEAR STUDENTS

Tuition for students choosing the four payment extended plan is now due as follows: •
September 30, October 30, and November 30. This is in each
month later than originally announced.

First Year Students - Your extended payment dates remain September 10, October 10 and November 10
as announced.

If you have any questions concerning this notice, please inquire at the Student Accounts Office or
telephone (213) 736-102l. Office hours are: Mondays & Tuesdays - 10:"30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Wednesday & Thursdays - 10:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
Closed Fridays •

ATTENTION ENTERTAINMENT LAW JOURNAL EDITORS &. STAFF

Monday, 9/15, there will be an editors meeting at 5:00 p.m. in the E.L.J. Office. All editors must attend.

Wednesday, 9/17, there will be a mandatory full staff meeting in classroom 2 at 4:30 p.m. Only class
conflicts will be excused. Please contact your casenote editor or Diane McKain if you have a class
conflict.

NEWS FROM. ST. THO'MAS. MO-RE. HONO,R:SOC1ETY

Tuesday, September 16, The St. Thomas More Law Honor Society is sponsoring a reception. All members
(new and old) are cordially invited to attend a wine and cheese reception with the faculty in the
faculty lounge from 4:30 - 6:30 p.m. We look forward to meeting. all the members, and will. be diSCUSSing.
plans for the 1986 ..87 school year;

Attention All St. Thomas More Members: If you are interestedIn tutoring a first or second year class or'
individual students, please contact Dave Bassham (Box 137), Scott Weston (Box 47), Alison Greene (Box
209) or Jeff Grogin (Box 211).

CAMPUS MASTER CAtENDAR ITEMS - L.AST CALL FROM STUDENT
ORGANIZATIONS

A campus master calendar for all major events to be held on campus during this academic year is in
final draft in the Office of Communications. If any student organizations knows firm dates of
upcoming events from now through June 30, they should be added to this calendar to prevent -confIicts
and guarantee usage of facilities. Please contact Fran Pullara, Ext. 1043, if your group has scheduled
an event not yet submitted for master calendaring.

FINANCIAL AID OFFICE

The Financial Aid Office hours are 10:30 a.m. -6:00 p.m. Monday and Tuesdays, 10:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Wednesday and Thursday.closed on Fridays. Evening students should call the office at (213) 736-1140
to schedule an appointment.

CHANGE OF ADDRESS - Students are reminded to notify the Financial Aid Office immediately of
change of address. This record must be kept up-to-date when loan applications are pending. •STUDENT WORKERS - Students interested in working should contact the Financial Aid Office.

Research Assistants - 2nd through 4th year students.
Library / Administrative offices - Ist year through 4th year students.

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS - Applications are available in the Financial Aid Office for the
National Hispanic Scholarship Fund.

Eligibility: •
l. Must bea United States citizen.
2. Must have completed 15 units of college work prior to submitting application.
3. Must be a full-time, day student carrying a minimum of 6 units per semester.

The application deadline is now through October 5, 1986.



ADDITIONAL SCHOLARSHIP AVAILABLE FOR FEMALE STUDENTS

.continuing female students witha GPA of 80 or above should contact the Financial Aid Office
concerning eligibility requirements for additional scholarship funding. Applications deadline:
Thursday, September 19.

SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE

The Beverly Hills Bar Association is offering scholarships to minority law students. Please inquire at
the Financial Aid Office for details.

NATIONAL DIRECT STUDENT LOAN (NDSL) RECIPIENTS

All students who were notified to come to the Financial Aid Office and sign NDSL promissory notes
must do so by Tuesday, September 30. Any student who has not complied with this deadline will
forfeit their NDSL award for the Fall semester. '

LOYOLA, REPORTER SEEKS STAFF

The Loyola R'eporter (the Law School's monthly campus newspaper) is currently seeking creative and
professional individuals to join the staff. Positions are now availavle to fit individual needs. The
editors seek imiginative' staff writers, legal writers; phorographers.tcarroonisrs, 'etc. There are no fees or
dues to pay. There is no writing competition to gain acceptance and participants are asked to
contribute items only when possible. First year students, faculty and members of the administration are
aIwa vs welcome to con tri bu teo

.editors feel this year's newspaper promises to be.the best' edition in its 10 years of production.
"Our goal is to win an award in the A.B.A. law school newspaper competition this spring", says editor
Mitch Jackman. "You could be a part of that achievement, REMEMBER--EXPRESSION,
COivIMUNICATION-- THE LOYOLA REPORTER," he adds. For further information, call the office at
(213) 736-1115 or leave a message through' the-internal mail located on the 2nd floor of the Burns
Building, c/o The Loyola Reoorter.

THE LQYOLA REPORTER STAFF MEETING

There will be a staff meeting at two available times, from 12:00 - 1:00 p.m. and from 4:30 - 5:30 p.m. on
Thursday, September 18, 1986 in the Editorial Office in the 1420 W. 9th St. Building. Call or ask
Rhonda for Directions. It is the last staff meeting before the Monday September 22nd, deadline.

U.S. DEPT. OF JUSTICE APPLICATIONS AVAILABlE

Applications for the U.S. Department of Justice are available in the Career Planning & Placement
Center. The deadline. for applications is October 3 for Summer, and September 26 for Graduates. The
Department of Justice will hold regional interviews at Loyola on Tuesday, Novmeber 4, and Wednesday,
November 5. Interested students must apply directly to the U.S. Department of Justice.

NOTES FROM THE EVENING S.B.A.

T.vening S.B.~.announces the appointment of John, Koslows.ki as 2nd year represen;tative. He was
ap nted by President James Thompson on August 27 and confirmed by the S.B.A. off icers on
September 10.

Congratulations to Adrienne Krikorian on her appointment to Co-chair of .the Evening S.B.A. Social
Committee. ' .

There will be an Evening S.B.A. meeting on Thursday, September 18 at 5:00 p.m. in classroom 4.

S..• First Year Evening Representative elections will be held this Wednesday, September 17 at 7:30
p. n Merrifield Hall.

ATTENTION ALL 3RD & 4TH YEAR EVENING STUDENTS: Please check your mailboxes this week.
All students are encouraged to complete the directory information form, including your year and
division. Place the form in the drop box located in the mail box area. Forms will be collected this
Th ursday, September 18.
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HUMAN RIGHTS GROUP STARTING AT LOYOLA

Do you want to do something to end torture and executions, free prisoners of conscience and ensure
fair trials for all pol itical prisoners? You can do something by helping to start a campus chapter of
Amnesty International at Loyola Law School. Amnesty International is an independent, voluntary
movement which plays a specific role in the international protection of human rights by focusing on
prisoners. For more information call Geoff Chin at (213) 208-0915 or leave a message in student
mailbox #549.

FIRST YEAR WOMEN STUDENTS

The women faculty have planned an orientation program for the first year women students. It will be
held on Wednesday, September 17 at 5:00 p.m. and then repeated on Wednesday, September 24 at 3:00
p.m. You are invited to attend whichever session is convenient for you. The meeting will help you get
acquainted with the women faculty and other women at the law school as well as give you an
opportunity to discuss topics of interest in planning both your law school and professional career. Put
this on your calendar now and look for more details in future issues of the SBA Bulletin.

,'-',
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